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Welcome to our two new participating centers: UZ Gent and AZ Glorieux Ronse. 

The laboratory sub-study has started. 
Eight centers have already been trained regarding the sub-study procedures. Four patients 
agreed to participate in the laboratory sub-study, the first being included in OLVZ Aalst. 

If you confirmed your participation in the laboratory sub-study and you did not receive sub-
study material yet, you will be contacted soon by the ADVOR study team to organize a 
training session. 

The ADVOR Team would like to thank everyone for their commitment and hard work. 
If there are questions concerning the ADVOR trial, do not hesitate to contact us.

The substantial amendment has been approved resulting in protocol version 2.0.
The changes have been described in the email d.d. 27/03/2019 sent to all investigators 
and study coordinators. All new documents related to the amendment are posted on 
www.advor.be. It is important that the study team is trained (self-study on training log).

From now on, please use Informed consent v4.0 (13 March 2019) and Inclusion and 
exclusion form v2.0.

86 patients have been randomized which is within the planned recruitment strategy. 

 April 2019

21 centers have been activated. 
17 sites have already included their first 
patient.
  

We are still hoping that every center 
recruits at least 1 patient per month 
in order to be able to close the 
recruitment in November 2020. Please 
contact the ADVOR team in case you 
need help with the recruitment process.

Congratulations to Dr Blouard and his team for being the top recruiter in 
the past months. The hospital Clinic Saint-Luc in Bouge recruited 6 
patients over the last 2 months.

We would like to motivate all the centers to continue with the screening 
and recruitment of subjects for the ADVOR study.


